From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 1:05 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

| recently recieved a communication from Enbridge regarding rate changes. It is not transparent how
they calculate the Annual Bill Impacts. It would help to know the actual rate change, before and after,
or the Typical Residential Customer usage used in the calculation, so that | can compare with my own
usage to see what impact | can expect. Is there a way to get this informantion and/or make sure it is
included on future rate change notices?

Name: Francesco Forte

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes



